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General Information:  

 

The draft Food Safety Law, which was going through the government regulatory process over the  past 

three years with the assistance of the U.N.’s Food and Agriculture Organization (FAO), was returned by 

the Council of Ministers for revision.  The Ministry of Commerce and other line ministries are working 

on updating the draft with respect to responsibilities of the relevant ministries and agencies.  The revised 

draft law is expected to be completed by the end of January 2018, and will be re-submitted to the 

Council of Ministers for review, and the National Assembly later for approval.   

 

For more information on this matter, please contact the Foreign Agricultural Service Office in Ho Chi 

Minh City, Vietnam at: Atohochiminh@fas.usda.gov. 
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